
 
 
 
 
 

International Electronics, inc. 
5913C NE 127th Ave, Suite 800  Vancouver, WA 98682   888-679-7994 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 14 2004 
 
 
 
 
 
GME 
Attention Kyle 
 
 
 
Dear Kyle, 
 
 
Please notify FCC that the schematics and diagrams of the HeadOn are confidential and are marked as such. 
Please request that FCC removes these confidential documents from their web site and eliminate access to all of 
such. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your immediate attention, 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shary Nassimi, 
President, IEI 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


